
Indigenous Scholarships

The Hale School Foundation Indigenous Scholarship Program was 
established in 1997. Its purpose is to offer secondary boarding and day 
school educational opportunities to Indigenous students from all parts of 
Western Australia.

Hale has previously provided scholarships to Indigenous students from the Kimberley, Pilbara, South West 
and metropolitan area; however most students have been from the Kimberley.

Details of the Scholarship:

Hale School welcomes applications from boys with Indigenous heritage entering Year 7 to Year 10 in 2024. 

Scholarships are available for both day boys and boarding students who reside regionally.

All scholarship applicants are interviewed by a representative from Hale School as part of the selection 
process.

The awarding of the Brian Clarkson Rural Scholarship will be determined by: 

	 •  completion of application form

	 •  submission of last three school reports and most recent NAPLAN results

	 •  submission of the student’s birth certificate

	 •  Indigenous Scholarship test results (this test is conducted as part of the interview process)

Applications should be emailed to admissions@hale.wa.edu.au

Applications close on Wednesday 3 May 2023.

APPLY NOW

https://www.hale.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Indigenous_Scholarship_Programme_Application_Form_2024.pdf

